
April 25, 2023

Dear MS. DEMO TEST:

Your recent mammogram shows a finding that requires additional imaging studies, such as additional mammographic views or
ultrasound, for a complete evaluation. Most such findings are benign (not cancer).

Please call our clinic to schedule an appointment for these tests if you have not already done so.

A report of this exam was sent to your physician.

Please Read: Based on your personal and family history, your chance of getting breast cancer in your lifetime is higher than normal.
Talk with your health care provider about additional screening and other preventative treatment options.

Your images will become part of your medical record at our breast clinic and will be on file for your ongoing care. If, in the future, you
change health care providers or go to a different location for a mammogram, you should tell them where and when this exam was done.

Even though mammograms are the best method we have for early detection, not all cancers are found with mammograms. If you feel a
lump or have any other reasons for concern, you should tell your physician.

Thank you for allowing us to help meet your health care needs.

Sincerely,

Scott Stoll, M.D.
Interpreting Radiologist

For Expert Breast Cancer Care, the Answer is Sample Breast Center - (214) 222-2222


